
,Green Team- We have been continuing our Green

Team assemblies, where we talk about how we

are getting on in school and discuss issues/  ideas

with each other. Recently we have been thinking

about how to make visitors to school feel

welcome.  When Kielder came to visit this week

our Green Team leaders were at the door to

welcome them in and show them where the toilets

and coat pegs are. They performed their duties

beautifully and we were very proud of them!

Diary
Dates

As you know, we are doing lots of work in school around

diversity.   Over the last 4 weeks we have had several

assemblies about diversity where we have shared books

and talked together. The children now know what the

word means and are able to talk about the different

ways that you can see diversity in the world and what a

good thing it is.  This week we took part in the Diversity

Role Models workshop. We also created some fantastic

art based on the work of the Mexican Artist, Victoria

Villanova. She uses black and white images of all sorts

of people of different ethnicities, ages, religions and

decorates them with colourful yarn. We had a go

ourselves!
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IS 97%
ATTENDANCE FOR THE LAST

4 WEEKS WAS 98.4%

Kind, curious, confident, unique, resilient, team players, independent, ambitious, respectful

Forest School is on alternate Fridays, beginning Friday 1st

March.
This half term, Singing Club is every Monday,  PE Club is

every Wednesday.
5/3/24 Fragile Earth morning in school

7/3/24 World Book Day- Dress as someone extraordinary.

11/3/24 Mother’s Day lunch in school

19/3/24 Class 2 trip to the Civic Centre and Hancock museum

21/3/24 Parents Evening (letter will come out next week)

28/3/24 Last Day of term.


